
 
 
 

 

Summer School Holidays & August Centre Closure  
 

Summer Holiday Playscheme: 25th July to 19th August  
While our Summer Holiday Playscheme runs there 

will be no access to the Main Hall.  Little Kickers sessions  
may take place in the nearby MUGA court during this time,  
while the weekly Gardening session will focus on areas at  

the front of the building only (weather permitting).  
 

Centre Closure: 20th August to 3rd September 
The centre will be closed to the public during this period,  

except for pre-arranged private activities including the  
Kingsley Organisation disability support group, AA  

meetings,  Olokoro meetings and Little Kickers.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Shakespeare at Hilldrop: Sunday 4th September 
The centre will re-open with a one-off production of  

Romeo & Juliet performed in our centre & gardens on  
Sunday 4th September (3-6pm). Accessibly priced tickets  

will soon be on sale for this special fundraising event.  

During both periods the following activities are suspended: 
Stay & Play, Sewing & Craft, Lunch Club, Artistic Takeover,  

Bengali women’s meetings, Ukelele practice, Choir practice.  
 

• Gardening sessions are suspended during centre closure.  
• We are unable to take hire bookings for the Main Hall 

during this time.  


